
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2019 

 

 

Charity Week Year 7 and 8 Film Night 

Monday 21 October at 4.15pm 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Every year, as part of Charity Week, a film night is held for Year 7 and 8 students, when they 
get a chance to relax after school with friends, but also raise money for a fantastic cause at 
the same time. This year we are raising money for Surfers Against Sewage, a charity which 
aims to reduce plastic waste, eradicate pollution from the coasts and inspire a next 
generation of more environmentally minded people in the local community. They are a 
charity that reflect the strong desire for eco awareness here at Ripon Grammar School. 
 

We will be screening the newly released film, Aladdin starring Will Smith. The film will start 
at 4:15pm and will finish at approximately 6:15pm. 
 

The cost per ticket is £3, which includes a drink for each student. This should be paid for, 

and consent given, via Parentpay. Please be aware there will be the opportunity to buy 

snacks on the night. 

 

If your son or daughter would like to attend, we would be grateful if you could pay for the 

ticket by Wednesday 16 October, so we can arrange the catering. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The School Officers 

 
 


